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Hello Chace,
 
I just heard from a neighbor that there is a proposed cell tower project in the works for
Manastash Road.  This is up the street from us and we strongly disagree with this proposal.   
 
We never received any notice from anyone regarding this, and I think many of my neighbors
would agree. 
 
What is the process for writing a letter to protest against this????
 
I heard today was the last day, I want to make sure my input is heard.
 
I am writing to protest due to the impact on our property valuations and the disregard of any
of the opinions of neighbors.  This being shoved down our throat without consultation.
 
Shame on you!
 
 

Rod Johnson
 
2901 Manastash Rd.
Ellensburg, WA  98926
206-999-9950
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